
 

 

NUUSBRIEF/NEWS LETTER MAY 2017 
 

1.  New members: Vernon Strauss 
 

2. On 8 April 2017, we had a successful work session on the rules of the Superior Court, the 
National Credit Act and a presentation of the proposed new web site of the Society. The 
work session was attended by 42 members and pupils followed by a lunch. Thank you to all 
present and the people who organised the event – we have crossed the rubicon. 
 

3. On 20 April 2017, we had a function with judges. The honourable DJP attended and the 
message was clear – we are there! All who attended thank you as well as to Maryke who 
was in charge of the arrangements. 
 

4. We are finalising the new web page and it should be up and running asap. Members will be 
informed of the web and the contents thereof. You will note the format and the information 
thereon. 
 

5. We are requesting members to complete new debit orders as we are moving away from the 
old system due to FICA and a lot of slep. The secretary will contact those on debit order s – 
please assist. 
 

6. Our finances are good and we have decided to make a separate deposit on an account with 
more interest to at least cover our bank and other admin costs. 
 

7. We are planning a work session with the honourable Judge Ledwaba for 19 August 2017. 
He will address us on issues in the court, problems that he has with ‘his system’ and also to 
discuss questions and problems from our side. He has committed himself to this event and 
we will let members know nearer to 19 August 2017 – the session will be from 09:00 to 
12:30 with a lunch thereafter.    
 

Winter is here so please keep well and we will communicate after end of July 2017. 
 

Address:  Centaur House, 38 Ingersol Avenue, Lynnwood Glen, Pretoria 
Contact details:  Tel: 012 - 361 2916             Fax: 012 365 2966                     E-mail: gautengsocadv@gmail.com 
Affiliated to: The Federal Bar Council of South Africa                   &                     The International Criminal Bar 
 

 
 

 


